
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #11-2-2017 
Date:            11/1/2017 
Subject:       Sierra Verde Elementary School Static Display 

__________________________________________________ 

  

For those planning on attending the Static Display at Sierra Verde Elementary School next 
Thursday, November 9. The school has requested a list of names, so they can make name tags for 
the "VIP" attendees. 
  
Please email the Events Coordinator, Don Unser at events@perch-base.org no later than Monday, 
November 6. 
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